
 

21st October 2022 
  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  

Experiences beyond the classroom  
Years 5 & 6 Theatre Trip  

Wednesday, 7th December 2022 
It’s a Wonderful Life, London Coliseum, English National Opera 

  
We are thrilled to have been offered the exciting opportunity of free tickets to the London 
Coliseum to see the classic Christmas story, It’s a Wonderful Life. We will be treated to an 
operatic adaptation of the Frank Capra film of the same name, which transports the audience 
to the idyllic little town of Bedford Falls, where it is a white Christmas.  
The London Coliseum is a theatre in St Martin's Lane, Westminster, built as one of London's 
largest and most luxurious "family" variety theatres. 
 
We will be attending a ‘relaxed’ performance, an inclusive environment, making noise during 
the performance is permitted & encouraged! Any significant sudden loud sound effects or 
flashing light are removed for the performance and there is an opportunity to meet the 
orchestra before the show starts and hear the sections play. 
 
Details  
The performance starts at 11am, so we will need an early start. Children will need to be in 
school by 8am to leave at 8.15am promptly. 
 
Please provide a packed lunch for your child and please remember no fizzy drinks or sweets. 
(If your child is entitled to a free school meal you will shortly receive a text asking if you would 
like a packed lunch to be provided by the school kitchen. Please reply promptly so as the 
correct number of lunches can be ordered)  
The children will be travelling via coach to the theatre and will return to school at approximately 
3.30pm.  
 
The cost of the theatre tickets has been covered and we are asking for a voluntary contribution 
of £12.92 to cover the transport costs. Unfortunately, if we are unable to raise enough funds it 
will be necessary to cancel the trip. 
 
Please could you log onto your Eduspot account to add your voluntary contribution. by Friday 
2nd December 2022. A form requesting your consent to enable your child to attend will be sent 
for completion by email. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

  
 
 

Mrs. S Bains and Miss P Sutton  
Co-Headteachers 


